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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 342 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sampling of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

11/21 Unwelcome 

Guest 

Whitehaven Rd. Employee of a business called about a customer that was not 

welcome. Deputies respond3d and removed the subject without 

incident. No criminal charges.  

11/23 Traffic Arrest I-190 @ 

Whitehaven Rd. 

Deputies initiated a traffic stop for observed traffic 

infraction(s). The driver was arrested for driving on a 

suspended license. The vehicle was towed from the scene. The 

driver was processed and released on traffic tickets. 

11/23 Suspicious 

Incident 

Bedell Rd. Deputies responded to a report of a person dressed as an 

Amazon driver knocking on a door stating that they were there 

to pick up packages they delivered earlier in error. The 

complainant did not receive any packages earlier and became 

suspicious and called Deputies. The suspect fled the area prior 

to arrival. Confirmed through Amazon that the person was not 

employed by them.  

11/24 Trespass Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies were called by an employee of a business for an 

unwelcome person. Deputies removed the subject without 

incident and no criminal charges. The subject later returned. 

Deputies returned and charged the subject with trespassing.  

11/27 Traffic Stop/ 

Narcotics  

I-190 @ Long 

Rd. 

Deputies initiated a traffic stop for observed traffic 

infraction(s). The driver was arrested for driving on a 

suspended license. The driver was also in possession of 

narcotics. Driver arrested and held pending arraignment. 

   ** Deputies responded to 3 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


